
Service Project

o

T he SGA ran a service project this year 

to  help those who are less fortunate 

them ourselves. This year members helped put 

together Halloween candy bags for orphaned 

children in Brooklyn. W ith the help of Campus 

Ministry, we were able to  locate needy children 

within the area and distribute these Halloween 

gifts. Members did this in the hopes that we can 

bring happiness to others.
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Open House
T his fall, members 

of the SGA 

participated in the 

school’s Open House. 

On this day, prospective 

students were given 

the opportunity to  

meet members of the 

faculty, the SGA and 

representatives from 

different activities and 

clubs.
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